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          9th December 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
PTA Fund Raising 
Thank you to the PTA for all of their hard work with fund raising this term. Our new PTA team is doing really 
well. The doughnut sale raised an amazing £442.65 yesterday! Thank you everyone for supporting this event. 

 
Seasonal ‘Thank You’ to our staff 
The staff have asked me to thank you for your generous gifts. 
 
Assemblies and Curriculum Events 

 Winter Concert: Well done to the choir and musicians for their fabulous concert this week and thank 
you Mr Silverman, our Music Co-ordinator, for preparing the children. 

 3J Class Assembly: Well done for the well-presented assembly on democracy and the rule of law. 

 Pantomime:  The children enjoyed a performance of Cinderella today by a very skilled theatre 
company – The Garden Suburb Junior Performers! The children entered into the spirt and were a 
wonderful audience! 

 
Dates for your diary  

 PTA Annual General Meeting Friday 13th January 9:10am– All Parents are invited to attend 

 Year 5 and Year 6 Curriculum Talk - Monday 16th January 6:00pm 
At this meeting the expectations of upper school will be discussed including information on the   
Year 6 End of Key Stage 2 SATS tests taken in May. In order to prepare for this, we would like to 
invite you to an information evening on Monday 16th January at 6pm. 

 Save the Date for the Year 4 Class Assemblies - Parents invited to attend. 
Over the course of the year all classes will have an opportunity to perform to their parents. 

  
The Year 4 Class Assemblies are at 2:30pm in the Junior Hall on the following dates: 
4G Tuesday 17th January   
4J Tuesday 31st January  
4S Tuesday 28th February 
 

Spring Term 2023 - Extra-Curricular Activities will start week beginning Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 
Look out for the emails with more details. We still have spaces available in the Spanish Club and High 
5/Netball. 
 
 
Absence from School- Polite Request 

 Any absence from school that extends a school holiday will usually not be authorised. 
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Funtime/Childcare 
The club will open again on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.  
 
You could win £25,000! - GARDEN SUBURB LOTTERY - You’ve got to be in it to win it!   
You could be the lucky winner at the same time as raising funds for the school! The next draw is this 
Saturday 17th December 2022.  Only £1 per ticket. Click on the link  Join GSJS School Lottery 
 
 
This has been a busy and successful term. I would like to thank the staff for their continued hard work and 
dedication to the children. Everyone now deserves a well-earned break! 
 
School opens for everyone on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 
 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Eileen Bhavsar | Head Teacher  
 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/cause-data/9c243e7e-84be-46f2-bdf5-dc1fdf81f9d1/leaflets/8123681c-4783-4f35-bd8e-7ba7fd3db3b7/custom/support_our_school_2019%20-%20digital.pdf?updated=637274903910630000

